
To: Lorna Campbell 
Cc: Diarmid Nairn 
Subject: SDK (Environmental) Ltd / Dial-A-Pest - Congratulations on your UK Living Wage Accreditation 

Dear Lorna, 

Many thanks for returning the completed UK Living Wage Employer Accreditation Licence.  
I am delighted to say that SDK (Environmental) Ltd / Dial-A-Pest is now an accredited UK Living Wage Employer. 
Welcome to the Foundation! 

Please read this email carefully as it contains important information about your accreditation and a couple of 
things we need from you. 

 Please find attached the UK Living Wage Employer Mark for use on your materials and website. The attached 
brand guidelines provide further details.

 ‘Making the most of your accreditation’ has a few suggestions to get the ball rolling on promoting your ac-
creditation within your organisation and beyond, I hope you find this a useful starting point.

 Please let us know if you have plans to promote your accreditation through regional or sector press activity. 
If you do not have plans to send a press release we would be delighted to send one on your behalf. Do let us 
know if this would be of interest.

 If you have not sent us your organisations’ logo please do so now. I will add your logo to the employers sec-
tion of our website. I will also use your logo to order your Living Wage Employer plaque. Please see sample 
attached.

 I will send you Living Wage stickers, merchandise and plaque in the post. I will order the plaque as soon as I 
receive your logo artwork, please note that it may take 2-3 weeks to arrive. 

I will keep you up to date with events, news and developments from the Living Wage Foundation through our E-
bulletin.  

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Living Wage Team Administrator | Living Wage Foundation 
Citizens UK Head Office, 112 Cavell Street, London, E1 2JA 

Switchboard: 0207 043 9882 
Twitter: @LivingWageUK @EmmaKosmin 
Website: www.livingwage.org.uk 
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